From: n behalf of DPI Cabinet

To: Eadi Shakir

Cc:

Subject: WestConnex M4-M5 Link - MOD 2 - The Crescent overpass and active transport
Date: Wednesday, 18 September 2019 10:03:39 AM

Dear Fadi

Subject: WestConnex M4-M5 Link - MOD 2 - The Crescent overpass and active
transport

I refer to your email of 20 August 2019 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI)
regarding the above matter.

DPI has reviewed the modification application and report and has no comment.

Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au.
Kind regards
Sophia

DPI Coordination Team:

eCabinet: https://ecab.nsw.gov.au/ecabinet-prod/login?0

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Lvl 49 MLC Centre | 19 Martin Place | Sydney NSW 2000

E: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au

REMINDER: The eCabinet system is a secure system and all documents are
physically and electronically marked with the specific details of the system user.
Alerts are created when these actions are made. Do not print or save any
document from the eCabinet system.

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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